
I support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE as this would 
increase transparency and reduce costs to investors 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve 
 
Steve Bell, CFP®, MBA 
NAPFA-Registered Financial Advisor                       
The Wealth Conservatory 
(800)472-1844 
www.WealthConservatory.com                                                        
 

http://www.wealthconservatory.com/

